Czndie Martel P

From: Stephanie Andre <sandre@cityoflarkspur.org>

Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 5:03 PM

To: CouncilAll

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Councilmember Salter's appointment to MCE Board
Attachments: Outlook-IsprlslO

Dear Ross Town Council,

| am writing in support of Councilmember Salter's service on the MCE Board. | serve alongside him on the
MCE Board and value his expertise and insight, particularly on financial matters. He is a highly engaged
board member and always comes to the meetings well prepared with insightful questions and comments.
Councilmember Salter brings a deep understanding of finance and risk management, two disciplines that
are critical to the operations of a public utility that contracts out for almost 100% of its energy supply. |
appreciate Mr. Salter's willingness to delve deeper into the issues and push for reform and greater
accountability where appropriate. Above all, Salter is a strong advocate for our customers by championing
lower electricity rates that still meet our green energy mission.

Councilmember Salter is a strong voice for the Town of Ross on the MCE Board and diligently fulfills his
duties as a board member. | see no failure of care or duty, or any misconduct, that warrants his removal as
Ross Town Council's representative to the MCE Board.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Andre

Stephanie Andre
Vice Mayor, City of Larkspur
sandre@cityoflarkspur.org



